
Subject: Re: compilation of macros
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Thu, 03 Dec 2009 08:34:16 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

Lets not get too excited here and start a war about the usage of ROOTCINT! We really have
other priorities to focus on. First of all, the reason why we decided to compile the macros is to
clean up the existing code and find potential problems. And, indeed it proofs to be useful,
hurray!. So, many thanks to Bertram and Elwin! 

For the longer term, I would propose is to have as - a QA check! - the "all-in-one-macros"
compiled and linked as well as binary. The outcome of such a compilation, we can place on the
dashboard, so that the developers can take a look at it and use it to clean up their code. For
the rest, I am very very very hesitative to start forgetting about CINT. I like it as a steering
facility (flexible, simple, ....), like many many many others... And that fact also has an important
value, do not underestimate it!

Greetings,

Johan.
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